
 
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 12th July 2024 

Dare to Believe! 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Here we go again! The men’s England Football Team is aiming to bring an end to 58 years of misery!  
 
Your home learning this weekend is to: 
 
1. Learn the English National Anthem and sing it loudly with pride at 8pm on Sunday night 

       
2. Annoy your friends and family by saying ‘it’s coming home’ every 5 minutes all weekend    
 
3. Stay up way past your bedtime and watch England v Spain - even if it goes to extra time and 
penalties     
 
4. Whether we win or lose, wear your England shirt, football kit or red and white to school on 
Monday    
 
School will have two start times on Monday 15th July: 8:40am (as normal) or 9:45am.  Children, 
who arrive at 9:45am, will enter via the Main Green Gate and not via the School Office. 
 
For those parents/carers who need to get to work or who have not been caught up in football fever, 
school will be open as usual at the normal time.  
 
Breakfast Club will be open as usual.  
 

Best wishes to Gareth Southgate and the England Team from all of us at William Byrd Primary 

Academy.  

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend! 

 

Yours sincerely 

Ms N Edwards 

Head of School 

 


